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Student Council

6th 

	



Minutes - 19.02.13 
As either the Chair or Vice-Chair were not present Paulina stepped in as Chair

1. Apologies for absence was received from Denise, Maria, James, Hani, Stacy, Edna, Michail

2. The meeting was not quorate 

Minutes of previous meetings were discussed

3. a.) Matters arising from the student council meeting held on the 08.11.12

· Not many Student Councillors have approached have Sabuj about running events
· Areas of the library are now closing at 11pm instead of 8pm

a.) Matters arising from the student council meeting held on the 04.12.12
· Sabuj reported that no Xmas party was arranged due to lack of interest from Councillors

· Page three and five was corrected, because a Council member commented that the Hellenic Society should carry the acronym HCS rather than HSC.

· Sabuj reported that PhD student issue is still ongoing with UEL HR

· Still working on getting ECDLs returned to free

· Council member enquired if the Caseworker post has been filled. Sabuj was unsure and would check with the Advice Service Manager

· Adrian asked if Sabuj has met with the Campus Trade Unions. Sabuj informed Council that this meeting has not happened yet.

4. Officers Reports

Sabuj – Questions and comments

· Sabuj reported that UELSU has adopted a single sign on system to make the voting process easier for our elections.
· Sabuj asked Councillors to help promote the General Meeting by doing stalls in the days leading up to the meeting.

· Sabuj reminded Councillors to make use of the campaigns budget.

· Shakira asked if she could access some funding for help with her campaigns. Sabuj asked her to come to see him to arrange this.

· Adrian mentioned an inter London SUs sports tournament that he would like some kit paid for by UELSU.

· Imran has been doing Induction Talks for new students, particularly International students to promote the SU.

· Imran has continued to work with the Business School to create more academic societies.

5. Motions

As the meeting was not quorate, motions could not be discussed

7. Any other business

Sabuj encouraged Councillors to attend the Cultural Show taking place on Friday 22nd February at Docklands.

Paulina reported that some staff at Costa was not very friendly with students and one of the staff asked a group of students not bring non Costa products into their shop. Sabuj plans to put a motion concerned Chartwells to the next General Meeting.

The meeting finished.
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